
 
 

                      
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

* Last library day –-- 

Monday, May 12th 

* PTA needs your help for 

field day --- please consider 

signing up  

* Online registration open! 

Online registration applications 

must be submitted by May 16th  

* LAST Day of First Grade 

-- Thursday, May 22nd. 
School will dismiss 3 hours EARLY  

  

 

                AMP Rotation 
                             5/12 – 5/16                                                          
 

 

 Mon.      Tues.       Wed.      Thurs.     Fri.                                                             
   PE              Art             Music             PE            Field                         
                                                                                   Day                                                                  

                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                                                                                          Day Countdown 

Celebration Days 
 

* Monday, May 12th -- Math Madness   
   Day 

* Tuesday, May 13th -- Color Day 
Wear Your Favorite Color 

* Wednesday, May 14th – Farm Day 

* Thursday, May 15th -- Carnival Day 

* Friday, May 16th -- Field Day  
PTA needs your help to make this a fun day for 
all! PLEASE consider helping. 
          

 

  
 
 
 
 

We are 157 days 
SMARTER! 

 
0 9 days of 1st grade left! 
 

2 - Mondays, 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays 

and Thursdays. 
 

Thursday, May 22nd will be a 
3-hour EARLY DISMISSAL   

 

 

                                              Mrs. Hall’s First Grade Weekly News  
                                                                         

                                                                        Contact Information:  
e-mail: heather.hall@jcschools.us             Phon573-659-3155                    Plan Time: 12:55 – 1:45 

        
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 
                             

                                              
                                                     
  
                                                                
                        First                             
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                             End of Year Clean-Up   
 
 

0 Please check your child’s lunch account 
and pay any negative balances 
 

0 All library books DUE back 
 

0 Please continue to check home 
communication folders nightly and clean 
out papers sent home  
 

0 Please continue to send a backpack to 
school with your child each day as lots of 
things are beginning to be sent home    

             Spring Fever……... 
 

As the weather has changed and we are definitely 
seeing the sun more and nightly activities have 
increased, please remind your kiddo the  
purpose of school, Belair/learner  
expectations and the importance of  
being a learner and respectful to all! 
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